
Outwood Academy Hemsworth Presents



Outwood Academy Hemsworth are hosting The Great Christmas Bake Off for all Year 5 and 6 students.

Create your spectacular Christmas themed sweet treats (please seek adult supervision) and send your 
pictures along with your name and Primary School to e.varley@hemsworth.outwood.com . 

Due to current COVID regulations, unfortunately we will not be able to taste them, so please send 
pictures of you and your family enjoying them together and let us know how delicious they taste too.

Entries must be in by 9am Friday 11th December. The winners will be announced on social media. By 
sending your entries in you are giving permission for your name and pictures to be used on our 
social media sites.

One winner will receive a Family Christmas Hamper, delivered in time to enjoy over the Christmas 
period.


